™ 210 E. EARLL DRIVE
PHOENIX, AZ 85012
602-364-6000

February 16, 2022
YVia EFIS

Morris L., Woodruff

Secretary

Missouri Public Service Commission
Governor Office Building

200 Madison Street

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Re: Cable One VoIP LLC d/b/a Sparklight (Company ID 7676)
Cancellation of Registration

Dear Secretary Woodruff:

On July 15, 2021, the Missouri Public Service Commission (the “Commission™) granted
Cable One VolP LLC d/b/a Sparklight (the “Company™) a Registration to Provide Interconnected
Voice over Internet Protocol service on a statewide basis in Case No. DA-2022-0007. By this
letter and pursuant to Commission Rule 28.011(3), the Company hereby informs the
Commission that it seeks to cancel its Registration. The Company has no customers in Missouri,
and no longer needs the Registration. Accordingly, the Company respectfully requests that the
Commisston cancel its Registration effective as of the date of this letter.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned.
Respectfully submitted,

s/ Patrvicke N. Caron

Patrick N. Caron
Assistant General Counsel
Cable One VoIP LLC d/b/a Sparklight




